Parnijit Singh

From: Eileen Willmott < |
Sent: 11 January 2022 00:48

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Comments on 2021/6203/P; Part 2

| sent the previous email by mistake before it was completed.
Here is the final part.

Reassurance that the tree removed at the top of Bertram Street will be replaced when the site work is completed
and it’s lorries will no longer go odown Bertram Street.

| personally have no objection to the proposed landscaping works, indeed they are most welcome, provided all the
stated conditions are complied with. The plantings in the Landscape Plan should vastly improve the amenity value,
biodiversity and the ecology of the HNCC site and be beneficial to its residents and visitors.

Thank you,
Eileen Willmott



